
      
 
 

November 10, 2016 
 

Dear PKID property owner,  
 
At the annual informational meeting for (PKID) – Val Vista Park 07-01, a request was made by the 
residents in attendance to revisit the process for approving projects and make possible changes. 

 
Please attend special follow up meeting on: 
 

Date:  November 28, 2016 
Time:  6:00 pm  
Place:   Public Works Assembly Room, 900 E. Juniper Avenue. The entrance to the building is 
located on the east end of the building. 

 
Currently, this is the established process: 

 
How do changes get made in my PKID?  At the annual neighborhood meeting, now held in 
October/November, Gilbert staff recommends improvements per the neighborhood master plan 
and current conditions.  Improvements to rights-of-way, retention basins, common landscaped 
areas, facilities, equipment, lighting and/or parks may be some of the projects considered. 
Residents who are present at the meeting provide feedback on the proposed projects or 
recommend alternative improvements. A ballot is mailed to all property owners to vote on the 
proposed improvements. 

 

Timeline: 
 Annual PKID neighborhood meetings held in October/November 
 Ballots mailed in January 
 Voting occurs through January 30, 2017 
 Open house Saturday January 28, 8:30 am - 10:30 am for final questions 
 PKID property owners notified by email of project/improvements that were selected; 

information also posted on the Town’s website 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  Please check out the Town’s web page 
http://gilbertaz.gov/pkid for PKID updates! 
 
Respectfully, 

Rocky Brown 
Park & Recreation Business Manager 
90 East Civic Center Drive | Gilbert, AZ 85296 
Work: 480.503.6330 
Email: Rocky.brown@gilbertaz.gov 

http://gilbertaz.gov/pkid
mailto:Rocky.brown@gilbertaz.gov

